
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT, KING GEORGE HOSPITAL, 

Rc.No.059/Supdt/KGH/2024

SHRI AMARNATHJI YATRA 
 

Health check-ups for pilgrims participating in the "Shri Amarnathji Yatra 2024" will be 
conducted at King George Hospital, Visakhapatnam twice weekly, specifically on 
TUESDAYS and FRIDAYS, only on working days, starting at 10:30 a.m.

Required Documents: 

1. Mandatory health certificate for the 
prescribed format with a recent photograph.

2. Aadhar card with a copy of the latest address.
3. KGH Outpatient (OP) Ticket (issued from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon).

Guidelines: 

� Visit OP from Monday to Saturday between 9
� Visit General Medicine OP 15 for routine tests.
� Collect all your Test / 

Superintendent Office. 
� Visit Tuesday / Friday for Medical Certificates 

 
 
 
Contact Details:- 
 
Sri P.M. Jawaharlal, King George Hospital, Visakhapatnam

Kindly note that inquiries are accepted from 10:30 a.m. to 5:00 
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